
ALL students in the ASD will receive 

free Breakfast and Lunch from the 

fall of 2022 through the 2026 school 

year.  

Families do NOT need to complete an 

application for Free/Reduced lunch.  

The ASD qualified to participate in 

the Federal Community Eligibility 

Provision that provides meals for all 

students. We are so excited to be able 

to offer healthy, nutritious meals to all 

ASD students!  

If you have any questions about this, 

please call Child Nutrition Services at 

253-931-4972.
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